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Term   4    Week   6 

CALENDAR 

 
Thursday 8 August  Education Week Assembly 
Friday 9 August  PSSA 
 
 
 
  
Wednesday 14 August Stage 1 Excursion to Circular Quay 
Thursday 15 August 3-6 NAIDOC Celebrations 
Friday 16 August  PSSA 
 
 
 
 
Monday 19 August to Friday 23 August 
   Book Week 
Monday 19 August  Author Visit 
Tuesday 20 August P-2 NAIDOC Celebrations 
Friday 23 August  PSSA 
 
 
 
 
Monday 26 August  Choir Rehearsals 
Wednesday 28 August Zone Athletics Carnival 
Friday 30 August  PSSA Semis 

Term   2    Week   4 

Message from the Principal  
 

 
 
Welcome back students, parents and staff to another 
busy term.  Term 3 started off with a bang with our 
Stage 3 students participating in the First Foot 
Forward program on the very first 2 days.  Week 1 
also saw the start of Scripture and PSSA.  Week 2 
saw our Choir students go for rehearsals at Dalmeny 
Public School to prepare for the festival.  In Week 3 
we have had many parents visiting classrooms for 
Education Week, culminating with parents being 
invited to a whole school assembly and a BBQ lunch 
with their children.  And, this is only Week 3 of a 10 
week term.  WELCOME!!! 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the following students who received 
awards at our assemblies: 
 

Elian N. 
Rayann M. 

K Blue 

Darcy B 
Julie Al-Z. 

K Indigo 

Adam S. 
Mareae Als. 

K Teal 

Adam Al-O. 
Ahmed A. 

1 Emerald 

Yousif S. 
Stefan K. 

1 Green 

Rushda U. 
Sajad Al-T 

1 Lime 

Izaak V. 
Angela K. 

1/2 Candy 

Hussein A. 
Abbygale S. 

2 Crimson 

Naura A. 
Sam Alk. 

2 Ruby 

Hamoudy I. 
Dean L. 

K-6 Sky 

Yasmin H. 
Ameer A. 

4 Orange 

 
 

 
 
 

 
The following students have completed Premiers Reading 
Challenge by reading 20 books. 
  
Jovan A. - 3 Yellow  
Andrej J. - 5 Amethyst  
Ali L.   - 5 Plum 
Nadia A.  - 5/6 Lavender 
Nabil A.  - 5/6 Lavender 
Marija B. - 5/6 Lavender 
Caitlin N. - 5/6 Lavender 
 
 

Term   2    Week   5 

Term   2    Week   3 

High Expectations, Opportunities, Success 
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Term   2    Week   6 



 

 

 

  

Children in 1 Lime have been doing fantastic persuasive 
writing!! 

 
 
 
 
Fantastic first session at our Homework Club with Stage 
3 students. 

 

 
 
 

Olivia and AJ from K Indigo sharing their writing. 

 
 
 

K-6 Turquoise and 3-6 Mauve are continuing to learn 
about coding. Today we created a race using sprites. 
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Our Dance Group practicing for the Festival. 
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5/6 Lavender have been investigating the role of 
electricity in our lives. Students have constructed solar 
powered electrical circuits to generate power in these 
houses. They were able connect wires to generate 
power to a windmill, doorbell and light switch in their 
model houses. 
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Story Factory 
4/5 Lilac participated in a creative writing workshop 
with a story teller and volunteer tutors from the Story 
Factory. Students planned and created stories as a 
group and individually by exploring the world from a 
bug's eye view. We look forward to seeing 4/5 
Lilac's short stories made into a class book when the 
Story Factory returns to work with 4 Apricot next week. 

   

   

   

   

     
 

 

Our uniform and attendance award winners!! 

 

 
 
Kinder boys having fun with their toys at break time! 

 

 
6 Iris students developing their artistic sketching skills 
– their first attempt – what an amazing effort!! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PATRICIA BULL 
Principal and Staff 
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